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Standard time is beneficial to our physical and mental health. Many people go into a 

seasonal depression in March when going back to waking up in the dark. My children 

are now able to wake up easier for school. Going back to dakr in March is hard. It is 

scientifically better for our circadian rythmns to have earlier light. Let's stick to 

standard forever!  


